
25th October 2018 

 

Our learning this week… 

 

Year of the Arts 

English 

The children have finished their narratives based around life in the trenches. They 

have been busy helping each other to edit them this week and I will be busy reading 

and marking over the half-term holidays. 

 

Maths 

We have been solving various problems and involving addition and subtraction this 

week, looking at the most efficient written and mental methods (including with 

decimals). 

Supersonic award 

Each term a different child from each class will be 

awarded a Supersonic Award in a special school 

celebration assembly. This term the award in 

Amethyst Class has been given to Izzy Kingswood 

for showing amazing ruby powers-she is always 

kind and considerate to her classmates. The whole 

class were proud of her and all agreed it was well 

deserved! 

 

           

Half-Term Learning 

Over the half term the children have a Holiday reading sheet to fill in and an 

arithmetic practise sheet as well. Please could these be returned the first Monday 

back after the holidays. 
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